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I support the Pollution Control Board's adoption of the Clean Car and Truck Standards in 
Illinois because of the litany of reasons mentioned in person at the hearing today. It was made 
clear — adopting these standards will make the lives of so many better on multiple levels. 
From lowering our carbon emissions, to protecting the health of those living with respiratory 
issues, to helping further the transition to the growing renewable energy jobs market, these 
standards should be implemented ASAP. You know the statistics and it is within the Board’s 
power to take action. We hope you will be on the right side of history. 

John Cruz-Barcenas (he/him/his)
john@setaskforce.org | Chicago, IL 60633
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